
-----Original Message----- From: Wood, Edwin Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2024 10:23 AM To: planning Subject:
24/01111/FULL Discharge of Condition 106 To 108 High Street Maidenhead CONSULTATION RESPONSE
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the council. Do not click any links or open attachments in this email
unless you recognise the sender and are sure that the content is safe. 24/01111/FULL Discharge of Condition 106 To 108
High Street Maidenhead FAO Maria Vasileiou Thank you for consulting us regarding the discharge of the archaeological
condition for this site. The version of the WSI on the online portal appears to be redacted and I am unable to view the
contents beyond the maps, which correspond those in the WSI that I reviewed. The submitted WSI is satisfactory and I
would recommend it is accepted by the LPA. As the works have already been undertaken for this site by the contractors
in accordance with the WSI, I can recommend that the condition be discharged in full in this instance. Many thanks Dr
Edwin Wood Archaeology Officer Berkshire Archaeology | Economic Growth and Neighbourhood Services Berkshire
Record Office 9 Coley Avenue Reading RG1 6AF 0118 937 3704 0771 485 4866 www.berkshirearchaeology.org.uk
Berkshire Archaeology is an archaeological advice service for Bracknell Forest, Reading, Slough, Wokingham and the
Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead -----Original Message----- From: planning@rbwm.gov.uk Sent: Thursday,
May 9, 2024 9:21 AM To: info@berkshirearchaeology.org.uk Subject: Planning Application Consultation.
24/01111/FULL Warning ! For the attention of RBC, BFfC Staff and Councillors This mail is from an external sender -
please do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust this sender, and know the content is safe This
message is personal to and intended for the exclusive use of the named addressee only. It may contain material protected
by legal or other privilege (laws restricting its use). If this message reaches you in error we apologise â€“ in which case
we request that you do not save it, print it, forward it, act on it, or tell anyone anything about it. All emails received and
sent by the Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead are subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and other
legislation, and may therefore be disclosed to a third party. Any views or opinions in this email are solely those of the
author, and do not necessarily represent those of the Royal Borough. We also have partnerships with third parties
(including Optalis and Achieving for Children who provide social care on behalf of the Royal Borough of Windsor and
Maidenhead). The content of any emails sent by employees of these partners remain their responsibility, and are not the
Royal Boroughâ€™s responsibility. All emails sent by the Royal Borough are checked for viruses, but this does not
constitute a guarantee that they are virus-free. Thank you http://www.rbwm.gov.uk


